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Welcome back everyone! 

We have a lovely class who have settled back into school life 
beautifully. They have thoroughly enjoyed learning the class 

routine and exploring their new environments  
If you have any questions or concerns  

regarding your child, please do not hesitate to speak to us.  
We are here to help.  

 
Please can all parents sign up to Class   
DoJo, so we can share weekly photos!  

 

Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is: All about me! 

We will be using these texts: 

Titch , The Three Billy Goats Gruff,  The Mixed-Up Chameleon, The Snowman.  

We will be learning the rhymes:  5 little ducks, 5 wicked witches, 5 sharks, 5 brown 

teddies, 5 big dinosaurs and 5 little firefighters.  

In English we will be using different tools to mark make, how to hold a pencil and sharing stories with adults and friends. During Maths we will be ordering 

numbers from 1-5, learning colours and shapes, counting objects.  

We will set activities that encourage the children to recognise themselves and their friends.  We will work with the children to develop their communica-

tion skills through Speech and Language activities and build up their tolerance to different experiences and learn through a sensory approach.  

 

Please would it be possible to send in a pair 

of wellies and spare clothes  as we go out-

side in all weathers. 

 

This half term we will be working with the 

children to: 

 

• Learn our routines  

• Communicate using symbols/ words 

• Exploring new areas  

• Develop our sensory  tolerances 

• Learning about  the different parts of 

our body e.g. head, eyes, ears and 

mouth.  

• Who is in my school and class 


